
From: DOROTHY LEDNER   
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 5:21 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Net Energy Metering 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Dear Sirs,  

I am writing to voice my support for the Net Energy Metering settlement, Docket 22-060, 
before the Public Utility Commission. This is vital for encouraging the expansion of solar 
and other alternative energy generation. This investment is good for individuals, for the 
environment, for the state and for the country as a whole. Net Energy Metering is the major 
incentive for homeowners considering investing in solar panels on their property. Without 
it, the only alternative is going off-grid with batteries, making the cost beyond the reach of 
most of us. Here at our home, NEM allowed us to put up 28 solar panels, thus meeting 
most of our electric generation needs and eliminating the burning of many gallons of fuel to 
generate that power.  

Sincerely,  

David and Dorothy Ledner  

 


